Cub Manufacturing News 9-4-15

By Mr. Ryan Lamb and Students

Fifth Week of School

This week we continue to clean and paint our lab and lockers for Cub
Manufacturing. We've been working on lockers and painting them. We’ve got the
welding tables most of the way finished. All of the legs are welded to the base. We still
have to apply the caster which we have acquired for Koehler Welding. Once we receive
the table tops from VSG we will apply them. Painting on the manufacturing room floor
has begun this week, and is projected to take about 2 weeks to finish and dry. We also
have constructed a prototype for our exoskeleton ventilation system.
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Amatrol Lab Electrical Installation
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Prototype Exoskeleton Ventilation system
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Prototype Exoskeleton Ventilation system




